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December 19, 1996
BULLETIN #788
RE: EXPORT LIST

The Department of Insurance ("DOI") has completed adoption of the Export List. Attached is Bulletin 96-13 dated
December 16, 1996, adopting the Export List which should be self-explanatory.

We will shortly issue a Bulletin with an amended Confidential Report of Placement form (SL-1), which will
include codes to reflect the coverages/risks appearing on the Export List.

This has been a lengthy and complicated process in which many have participated, and we would like to thank all
the individuals and organizations who worked on this. In particular, our thanks go to:
      Ms. Carol Fistler, Senior Staff Attorney, DOI;
      Mr. David Anderson of Anderson & Murison, Inc.;
      Mr. William Newton of Lemac & Associates;
without whose help the List would not have been a reality.

Questions regarding the content of the List should be addressed to Deanna Zanoni, Ilona Bovee, Nadine Watso, or
myself.

Questions regarding the SL-1 and/or actual filings - after the form has been distributed - should be addressed to
Judy Flowers, or any member of the Data Processing Unit staff. You may telephone us at 415-434-4900.

Edgar S. Clark
Executive Director

 










